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IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL INFORMATION

Issued in Accordance J ok Ak
With Federal Law NHTSA

www.nhtsa.gov

Your 2021 RAM 1500 SLT QUAD CAB 4X4 is under recall .

To schedule your recall repair contact your dealership or the FCA
US Recall Team at 1-800-853-1403..

Recall notice issued to:

Vehicle information:

viy I

2021 RAM 1500 SLT QUAD CAB 4X4
Recall information: Y14/NHTSA 21V-037

Visit recalls.mopar.com for more information or call the FCA US Recall Team at
1-800-853-1403.

Details of the Recall

The brake clip which retains the master cylinder push rod to the brake pedal on your vehicle may
be missing. A vehicle built without the clip could allow the master cylinder push rod to disconnect
from the brake pedal pin, separating the brake pedal from the brake system. A disconnected master
cylinder push rod results in the driver being unable to apply the service brakes using the brake
pedal, which can cause a vehicle crash without prior warning. The parking brake function is
unaffected.

FCA US recommends that owners DO NOT DRIVE their vehicles until they receive instructions on
how to have their vehicle inspected, and repaired if necessary.

How do I schedule my FREE repair?

¢ Simply contact your Chrysler, Jeep®, Dodge or RAM dealer right away to schedule a service
appointment.



We apologize for any inconvenience, but are sincerely concerned about your safety. Thank you
for your attention to this important matter.

Customer Assistance/Field Operations
FCA US LLC Team

1-800-853-1403.
recalls.mopar.com




